Town of Windsor

Memorandum

August 13, 2024

TO:

The Honorable Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager

Wast

SUBJECT:

Drainage Committee Appointment

Background

Due to a resignation, the Drainage Committee has a vacant position.

Specifics

Durwood Scott has resigned his position on the Drainage Committee; this position's term expires on March 14, 2025.

Per their bylaws, the committee is to be made up of two Councilmembers, three citizens of Windsor, and the Town Manager. As such, the appointee to fulfill the unexpired term should be a citizen of Windsor.

Recommended action

For Council's consideration

Enclosures

None